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Comments: The proposed trail projects provide a clear benefit to the broad region of Telluride. They will both

create new areas for recreational activities, but more importantly connect existing trail networks which can

enhance the overall value of the whole region. 

 

It's also important to prioritize new trail connectivity when that increases options to reduce automobile usage,

such as the trails that link Mountain Village tow the valley floor or the Town of Telluride to Bridal Veil Falls trails,

etc. 

 

I encourage the proposals to be approved.


